


In line with the Protection of Personal Information Act No. 4 of 2013 (as amended), personal information
of registered 1&APs will not be published as part of this report. Please inform EnviroAfrica in writing

should you require an I&AP list for appeal purposes. EnviroAfrica will consult with the competent
authority and respond appropriately.

Note: A full list of registered I&APs as well as all correspondence with 1&8APs was submitted to the
competent authority, the national Department of Forestry, Fisheries & the Environment.



